
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
To: <videobdv@easynet.fr>
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2000 8:52 AM
Subject: for nicholas

Hi, Nicholas, thanks for the time and sharing your projects with me. I will get 
back to you as soon as I close the deals with my projects, both the museum and the 
center, and fortify my position there. I see the opportunity of working together, 
and as soon as I have the time the possibility to see ahead, I will be in touch. 
Please do not hesitate to suggest programs as you see fit.
Warm regards,

Vasif Kortun
Hakim Tahsin Sok 10/1
Emirgan Istanbul, Turkey
tel/fax:+90.212.245.5652
kortun@netone.com.tr


